
Year 1/2 Class Newsletter, Spring 2 

It’s hard to believe that yet another term is coming to its end.  The children are 

beginning to show the effects of weeks of hard work. 

The highlights of this term were events such as World Book Day 

and our Science week.  The children always love dressing up and 

this year was no exception.  We 

enjoyed book quizzes, made 

book-related creations and of 

course had a hot chocolate 

during our bedtime stories.     

We loved to welcome several 

scientists and were inspired by their activities and the things they 

shared with us.   

The children showed great enthusiasm when learning 

about Florence Nightingale and they wrote stories set in 

Florence’s time. 

In geography we explored our local area; another time 

we collected items in nature for our art creation in the 

style of Andy Goldsworthy. 
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Looking forward to next term, our PE 

days will continue to be Tuesday and 

Friday - please send children into school 

in their PE kits. On Fridays, Reading 

Records are checked and children who 

have read 4 times or more are given a 

raffle ticket and enter our reading raffle.  

Our topic in Term 5 will be ‘From Field to 

Fork’. Thank you for all your support this 

term and we look forward to continue 

working with you. Have a relaxing and 

enjoyable Easter break.   

The Year 1 and Year 2  Team  

 



 

 


